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these appear to be include in Table WELL-6. Table WELL-6 does not include
Red Hill shaft or Halawa shaft, even though it is a table of pumping locations in
the groundwater numerical model area.

e In Table 2-1, please include the date ranges and locations where measurements
of natural attenuation parameters (NAP) exist.

e Valley fill not included in Table HYDRO-1.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. If you have any questions, please feel free
to call me at (808) 748-5061.

Very truly yours,

e
ERNEST Y. W. LAU, P.E.
Manager and Chief Engineer

cc: Mark Manfredi
NAVFAC Hawaii
850 Ticonderoga Street, Suite 110
JBPHH, HI 96860
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